
From:   Bette N. Rinehart   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   April 09, 2018

Subject:   FCC File No. 0111-EX-CR-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This is in response to the above-referenced FCC correspondence.    

The effective radiated power (ERP) level that should be specified for the frequency 33.17 MHz is 121
Watts peak. The ERP level that should be specified for the frequency 46.14 MHz is 112 Watts peak.   

Please contact John Gilbert (john.gilbert@motorolasolutions.com) at Motorola Solutions, Inc. or our FCC
Counsel, Kurt DeSoto of Wiley Rein LLP (202.719.7235; kdesoto@wileyrein.com), with any additional
questions.


